
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
To:  Finance and Administration Committee 
 
From:     Timothy Sexton, Director of Finance 
 
Date:    November 22, 2021 
 
Subject:   Village Insurance Renewal 
 
 
Please find attached the report from our Risk Management Consultant, Mike Nugent, on 
the 2022 insurance renewal program.  There are two options that involve two different 
excess workers compensation insurers (Safety National and Illinois Public Risk Fund 
(IPRF)).  Mr. Nugent will be at the Finance and Administration Committee meeting on 
November 29, 2021 to discuss both options.   
 
Mr. Nugent is recommending Option 1 with Safety National for workers compensation.  
Option 1 will result in an overall total increase of 12.49% or $62,028 compared to the 
2021 renewal costs.  Gallagher just recently presented the option to join IPRF because 
the premiums continue to increase significantly with Safety National.  Staff will work with 
Mr. Nugent over the next few months to thoroughly analyze the pros and cons of joining 
IPRF.  After researching, staff will provide additional information to the F&A Committee 
in 2022.   
 
The Finance staff requests that the Finance and Administration Committee recommend 
the insurance renewal to the Village Board.   
 
 






